71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th Nevember, 1922.

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 2nd instant
encloaing a copy of one Addreased to the Coaster
Construction Co., Ltd., respectingwfhe equipnment o7 tﬁeir
8.5.%0.117, and have to inform you that the contents have

A

heen caréfﬁlly noted.

In reply thereto I am directed to state that
in view of the very restricted service of the vessel, but
bearing in mind the fact that she is to proceed %o New
Zealand under her own steam, the equipment previously
aporoved will be accepted for the figure 1 in this instance,
subject te one of the 124 cwt. bower anchors being replaced
by one of 14+ cwt. and “th@t the stud chain cable being
increased to 1—5/16' in diameter as required by the Rules.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW.
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